JULY 2025

Department Bulletin Information

If you are receiving the monthly bulletin by mail, this is the last month you will receive the
bulletin.

Department prefers to send the bulletin via email. There is no cost to send the bulletin via
email.

If you would like to receive the bulletin via email, please send your email to Department.
Department email address is: ' taz.ore

If you would like to continue to receive the bulletin by mail, please complete the Department
Bulletin Subscription Form in this packet. Send the completed form and payment to
Department.



AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY
DEPARTMENT OF ARIZONA

DEPARTMENT BULLETIN SUBSCRIPTION FORM

Date;

To:  American Legion Auxiliary
Department of Arizona
4701 N. 19" Ave., Suite 100
Phoenix, AZ 85015-3727

Please send Department Bulletins to name and address below. The $25.00
subscription fee is enclosed. [ understand that if I subscribe after October first
the subscription is NOT retroactive to beginning of Auxiliary year, but if
subscription is received in Department prior to September 30™, previous month’s
bulletins will be sent.

Member ID#

Name & Address

Phone # ( ) -

NOTE: There is no Bulletin in July. Bulletins are automatically sent to all
Department Officers; Past Department Presidents; Department Chairmen; District
Presidents; District Secretaries, Unit Presidents and Unit Secretaries.

FOR OFFICE USE

Date Received

Check number Amount
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05/2025


05/2025

25.00
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